
FAVORITE EXHIBIT RETURNS	
 

The	 Friends	 of	Museum	of	 the	 Everglades	 are	 proud	 to	 once	 again	welcome	 the	 artistic	works	 of	 our	 local	
students.	Their	work	will	be	on	display	 in	 the	Pauline	Reeves	Gallery	during	 the	months	of	 June	and	 July.	A	
reception	for	the	students	will	be	held	in	the	Pauline	Reeves	Gallery	on	Thursday,	June	1	from	1	–	3	pm.	As	the	
only	K-12	public	school	in	the	state	of	Florida	we	are	proud	of	the	talent	that	exudes	from	our	students.	Mr.	
Tribble,	their	art	teacher,	is	to	be	commended	for	this	ability	to	enhance	the	artistic	ability	of	our	youth	while	
encouraging	everyone	to	appreciate	 the	visual	arts.	When	you	see	 the	pictures	 from	 last	 summer’s	student	
exhibit	on	page	4	you	will	definitely	want	to	visit	our	museum	in	July	and	August.		Also,	make	sure	you	plan	to	
attend	the	reception	for	the	students.	These	students	deserve	our	attention.		
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Mark Your Calendar 
 

Board Meeting 
September 5, 2017  
3:30 pm at City Hall  

 

 

Pauline Reeves Gallery 
April/May 2017 

“EVERGLADES FOUND” 
an exhibit by  

Elizabeth Smith 
 

June/July 2017 
“STUDENT EXHIBIT” 

Everglades City  
School  

Reception: June 1 
1 – 3 pm 

 

Pauline Reeves Gallery 
“Everglades Found”, a Photographic Exhibit by Elizabeth Smith 

 
                                                                                                     
	

	

Volunteer Spotlight 
 Vicky Wells 
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Elizabeth	Smith’s	photographic	and	3-dimensional	works	of	art	exhibit	were	
on	 display	 during	 the	 month	 of	 April	 and	 will	 continue	 until	 May	 31.	 A	
reception	was	held	for	her	on	April	8	and	was	hosted	by	the	Friends	of	the	
Museum	of	the	Everglades.	Elizabeth’s	passion	for	her	art	is	exemplified	by	her	
daily	 plein-air	 journal	 sketching.	 By	 combining	her	 love	 for	 nature	 and	her	
talent	 for	 recreating	 the	 world	 as	 she	 sees	 it,	 viewers	 of	 her	 art	 gain	 an	
appreciation	of	nature’s	beauty.	You	can	learn	more	about	Elizabeth’s	artwork	
as	well	as	her	educational	programs	by	visiting	her	website	at:			
natureartjournal.blogspot.com	
	Birthday and Anniversary Celebrations 

																																																																																			 	

The	Museum	is	located	at	105	West	Broadway,	Everglades	City,	telephone	(239)	695-0008	
Open	to	the	public	Monday	through	Saturday,	9	am	to	4	pm	

Helen	Bryan,	 photographer	 for	 the	 FME,	 captured	
the	 arriving	 Antique	 Cars	 which	 started	 the	 day’s	
celebration.	 And	 then,	 the	 music,	 the	 old	 timer’s	
stories,	and	park	service	presentation	began.	It	was	
a	 day	 to	 be	 long	 remembered.	 Special	 thanks	 for	
Georgia	Garrett,	Patty	Huff,	Helen	Bryan,		
(more	pictures	on	page	5)	

FACELIFT for PAULINE 
REEVES GALLERY 

 

Repair	work	to	the	Pauline	Reeves	
Gallery	is	scheduled	for	August	of	
this	 year.	 Therefore,	 an	 artists’	
exhibit	will	not	be	held	during	that	
time.	We	 look	 forward	 to	 future	
exhibits	 as	 soon	 as	 the	 work	 is	
completed.		

 

1977 NEWS RELEASE  
 

A	 little	 internet	 research	 was	
inspired	 by	 this	 picture	 on	 the	
left	 of	 Helen	 Bryan	 and	Mama	
Dot.	 	 See	 page	 3	 for	 a	 copy	 of	
article	that	appeared	in	the	1977	
Ft.	Myers	News	Press.		
(photo	 taken	 by	 Thomas	
Lockyear)	

Museum Birthday & 
Tamiami Trail 
Anniversary 

Pictures and Recap of 
Mama Dot 


